
 Fruitdale Elementary 
1560 Bill Baker Way 
Grants Pass, OR 97527 
541-476-2276 

 

Heather Yount, Principal 
Vicki Brown, Office Manager 

Liz Elkins, Secretary 
School Hours 7:40 am to 1:55 pm 

Dear Fruitdale Families, 
 
February is here.   
 
Thank you for all the ways you have made this year a success.  Attendance plays 
a significant role in academic success. Please make every effort to have your child 
at school every day.  It is important for students to arrive to school on time. 
Please remember, our bell rings at 7:35am. If you are having difficulties getting 
your student to school, please call our office.  We might be able to help. Just as a 
reminder, if your child is ill, please keep them at home. Fevers over 100, vomiting 
or diarrhea are all reasons to keep your child at home. 
 
At the end of March, we begin our assessment season.  Third, fourth, and fifth 
grade students will begin taking their reading, math and science tests.  Please 
know that at Fruitdale our focus on these tests is growth. We really work hard 
to make sure students are improving from one year to the next on these assess-
ments.  At the end of testing season, we celebrate students’ growth and effort. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Heather Yount, 
Principal, Fruitdale Elementary School    
 



February 12, 2019 @ 2 pm 

Top Row: Sean Buller, Daily Mosley, Makayla Dean, 
Cooper Anderson, Olivia Crawford 
Middle Row: Chancey Small, Jayden Traylor, Austyn 
Middleton, Daniel Mendez, Riley Arrigotti 
Bottom Row: Amina Zamora-Diaz, Arona Poata,  
Jase McCraken, Audrey Tamayo, Afton Huffaker 
 

No Classes 
Monday, February 18 

We are in need of size 4-8 
clothes for our Family Advocate 
Room. We need shirts, pants, 
sweats or leggings for boys and 
girls. New underwear would also 
be appreciated. If you have any-
thing that you could donate, it 
would be greatly appreciated. 

Tuesday, February 5 

6:00 pm—7:30 pm 

A fun night of science displays, prize drawings and  science 

vendors to enhance your love of science! 



Top Row: Grant Cynor-Ford,  
Lyssa Harrington, Alaya Ryder, 
Gavin Brown, Tamarr Mills 
Middle Row: Trey Anderson, 
Oshianna Schirle, Liylah Wright, Lily 
Johnson, Adela McKeever, Alyssa 
Frost 
Bottom Row: Skyla Schirle, Addyn 
Eslama, Blake Mosher 

Parents and Faculty if you have class pictures you have taken of 
your kids class activities and would like to see them in the year-
book! Please upload them to the Relayit app for smart phones. 
Use Fruitdale Elementary School with a password of fd18great. 
Or, you can use web page at www.replayit.com and same user 
name and password as the app. 

Support the Arts and  
Music Programs 

 
The PTO is looking for volunteers to help organize an 
ART NIGHT for late spring or early fall. Art Night 
consists of a dinner for families, silent auction, view-
ing your students art projects, etc. All proceeds will 
provide art or music opportunities for the students of 
Fruitdale. We need your help. Please contact David 
Jordan @ david.jordan.to for more information. 

Next Meeting is Tuesday, February 12 @ 2:00 pm 

January 31—February 8 in the Library “Believe in yourself and you will be unstoppable.” 




